
 

 

 
23rd February, 2021  

 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400001 
  
SCRIP CODE: 512070 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra East 
Mumbai - 400051 
  
SYMBOL: UPL 

 
Sub: Intimation about fire at Jhagadia 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
We hereby intimate that unfortunately a serious fire broke out in a plant in shutdown condition 
in the early hours of this morning at our Jhagadia unit in Gujarat. Our emergency response 
team and local fire brigade have already brought the fire under control. 21 people received 
treatment at the local hospital and 13 are already discharged with minor treatment. There is 
no fatality reported. 
 
We thank the local administration, neighbouring industries and fire brigade for their timely 
support. 
 
We request you to take the above information on records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For UPL Limited 

 
Sandeep Deshmukh 
Company Secretary and 
Compliance Officer 
(ACS-10946) 


